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Kia ora Parents and Whānau 
 
Thank you for your patience as we try 
to come to grips with the guidelines 
around COVID Level 2 and how this 
impacts on our students and staff 
arrangements. 
 
At Alert Level 2, it is deemed to be 
safe for all students and staff in the 
Waikato / Hauraki region to attend 
school.  
 
For students who live in the Auckland 
COVID area, you will need to continue 
learning at home until Level 3 is lifted. 
If you haven’t already done so, please 
contact the school so we can record 
the absence correctly. 
 
If students from the Auckland COVID 
area need a Chromebook or hard 
copy of materials to be couriered out, 
please contact 
studentservices@haurakiplains.school.nz 
 
Until we receive further clarification 
from the Ministry, for those students 
who live in the Waikato / Hauraki 
area, but have members of the 
household who are continuing to 
work in the Auckland area i.e. 
‘crossing the ‘border’, we need you to 
keep your child at home so as not to 
compromise the health and wellbeing 
of the wider school community in any 
way.  
 

Students who were on the recent ski 
trip, may return to school. 
 
Teachers will continue to provide work 
via Google Classroom in a weekly 
format for those students who need to 
learn from home. Work will be posted 
by Sunday evening. 
 
If students are unwell, they should 
stay home (phone Healthline or your 
GP and get tested if a doctor or health 
professional recommends to do so). 
 
Anyone who has been advised by 
health authorities to remain at home 
while they wait for COVID-19 tests 
results must stay home. Please let the 
school know if a member of the 
household is being tested for COVID-
19. 
 
Thanks for your cooperation with the 
above. If you have any concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
Email 

principal@haurakiplains.school.nz 
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